
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Speaker, dear Colleague, 

 

 

I am pleased to invite representatives of your Parliament to attend a Hearing on the 

subject "Combating Late Payment", which our Parliament's Committee on the Internal 

Market and Consumer Protection proposes to hold in Brussels on 26 January 2010. 

 

Therefore, I would kindly request you to forward the enclosed invitation from the 

Chair of our Committee on the Internal Market and Consumer Protection to the 

relevant Committee(s) in your Parliament. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Jerzy Buzek 

 

Erhvervsudvalget, Europaudvalget 2009-10
ERU Alm.del  Bilag 73, EUU Alm.del  Bilag 119
Offentligt


